Planning and Regulation

Assistant Director of Planning and regulation: Alex Robinson



Daneshill House, Danestrete, Stevenage SG1 1HN • Tel: 01438 242242 • Textphone: 01438242555 • Fax: 01438242566 • stevenage.gov.uk

The Occupier

Our Ref: TPE/03/24-6/F
Contact: Darren Nottingham
Direct Line: 01438 242 242

E-mail: <u>tro@stevenage.gov.uk</u>

Date: 28 August 2025

Dear Resident(s),

Feedback following Watson Road informal survey

Earlier this year, the Council contacted all Watson Road households asking residents to take part in an informal parking survey.

The purpose of that survey was to find out if the majority residents would like the Council to introduce residential parking permit controls in Watson Road in order to deter commuter parking in your street.

From the total number of 74 Watson Road households contacted, we received only seven survey responses.

Although six of those who replied supported the introduction of parking permit controls and only one was against, the number of responses was considered too low to progress this proposal to a formal stage. Therefore, the proposal has been abandoned.

Yours Sincerely

Darren Nottingham

Parking Management Officer





